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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
3 February 2025         ASX: PAT 

Commencement of the 2025 Exploration Programme 
 

Patriot Lithium Limited (the “Company”), is pleased to announce that its 2025 Zambia 
exploration programme commenced on the 10th of January - with the Company’s Chief 
Geologist undertaking a detailed field survey of Kitumba Copper Project 27715 as part of our 
Due Diligence for the previously announced Option Agreement (refer ASX announcement 16 
December 2024).Field mapping involves recording lithological units and structures in order to 
understand the local geology and associated mineralization controls. Priority targets have 
been set within the license which we intend to investigate further by mapping and sampling 
before we propose the next phase of exploration. 

The Company’s Chief Geologist will also be attending the 2025 Indaba in Cape Town before 
returning to Zambia. 

 

 
Competent Persons Statement 
 
The information in this report that relates to Exploration Results is based on information compiled by Mr 
Eugene Gotora, a member of The Australasian Institute of Mining and Metallurgy and The South African 
Institute of Mining and Metallurgy. Mr Gotora is the Company’s Senior Geologist and has sufficient 
experience relevant to the style of mineralisation and type of deposit under consideration and to the 
activity he is undertaking to qualify as a Competent Person as defined in the 2012 Edition of the 
“Australasian Code for Reporting of Exploration Results, Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves”. Mr Gotora 
consents to the inclusion of the information in the form and context in which it appears. 

This announcement is authorised for ASX release by Board. 

ENDS 

Figure 1: Field Survey at Kitumba Copper Project 27715. 
 


